



John Devine M.A. (Hons); M.Ed; SQH Headteacher

Breadalbane Academy
ABERFELDY PH15 2DU
Tel 01887 822300 • Fax 01887 820464
Email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk
Website www.breadalbane.pkc.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

P1-3 School Trip to Castle Menzies Farm

A school trip has been organised for classes P1-3 and GME 1-3 on Tuesday 11th June 2024, within school hours. The trip is to Castle Menzies Farm. Children will be travelling there by minibus and a coach in the morning and getting the buses back. Packed lunches, drinks and suitable clothing/footwear for any weather should be provided. Pupils need to wear wellies or sturdy boots on the trip, no trainers. There is a small selection of wellies in school; if you would like us to see if there is any that will fit your child please email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk with a note of your child's shoe size as soon as possible and we will let you know if there is a pair your child can borrow for the trip.

Anyone wishing to order a school packed lunch can do so in advance for pick up on the day. Below is a link below to help you navigate your way to pre-order lunches. Should you require a paper copy please ask.

https://parent-support.parentpaygroup.com/hc/en-gb/articles/6265244826257--VIDEO-How-to-book-a-meal

Permissions for local trips were given at the beginning of the year, but if any of your details have changed, please notify the school as soon as possible. Should for any reason you do not wish your child to take part in the trip, please let us know so that alternative arrangements can be made.

Thank you to those who have volunteered to help out. If you are interested and haven't volunteered already, please let your child's teacher know as soon as possible. Further information for parent helpers will be sent out nearer the time.

Please read the attached a letter from RHET before the trip. This will provide more detailed information on what to expect on the trip and any preparations that need to be made.

Regards

Jannine Lewis
P2 Class Teacher











